

CAPITOL WOODCARVERS

May 2024 NEWSLETTER capitolwoodcarvers.org

Club Board

President

Terry Moss

Vice President

Jason Evans

Past President

Don Fromherz

TreasurerKaren Bennett

Secretary Kelly Kirsch

Newsletter Editor/ Webmaster

Bob Curtis

Librarian

Barb Fromherz

Members at Large

Everett Carter Ray Weekly Jack Dalton

President's Message

Happy Mother's Day to all our Capitol Woodcarver Mom's! I hope you received all the attention you deserve.

What a pleasure it was to see so many of you at our annual show just a few weeks ago. To see all the artistry on display was certainly a proud moment for our club. As the annual show is one of the most visible events of our club, our membership should be eternally grateful for the effort. I've shared my thanks a number of times with Denis Miller and the entire show planning committee, but I must offer them again. To everyone that contributed, I thank you!

Where are you going this summer? I hope that woodcarving is on your calendar and that we will see you at the Northwest Carving Academy, the Oregon State Fair, the Oregon Woodcarving Rendezvous and the Columbia Flyway Show. You never know when or where a new woodcarver is hiding. So, I hope that you will share the information about these events and encourage others to join in. It could be the inspiration that they need to get started.

If you've always wanted to carve a comfort bid, I hope that you'll join us at the end of the month at our next club meeting. Everett Carter will lead our program and share the art of comfort bird carving. It promises to be another terrific meeting. I hope to see you there.

Happy carving everyone, Terry

May Club Meeting

May Club Meeting



The May 28 Club Meeting will be a good one. The program is Everett Carter conducting a "carve along" session. The subject od the session will be a comfort bird.

Participants will need a knife and a pencil. A small gouge might help.

See you at 7:00PM, May 28 at Center 50+.

Open Carving

Open Caring Session





Good things are happening at the Keizer Art Association craft room on the first and the third Thursday of each month, from 9:00 AM to

1:00 PM. Several bird, bark, chip and caricature carvers gather to create, learn from each other, and join in the camaraderie carvers are known for.

Everyone is welcome, especially new carvers and those just interested in seeing if it's an art they wish to pursue. There is always someone there willing to help a newbie get started.

Some folks (all are welcome) meet at Mommy & Maddie's in Keizer, for breakfast at about 8:15 AM prior to heading over to the Keizer Art Association craft room. (980 Chemawa Rd NE, Keizer, OR)

Article Submitted by Don Fromherz

Lunch Schedule

Lunch Schedule

5/17/2024	Wild Card - Gamberetti's, 325 High St. SE, Salem
5/24/2024	The Yard (food trucks), 4106 State St, Salem
5/31/2024	Olive Garden, 1302 Lancaster Dr. NE, Salem
6/7/2024	Garibaldi's (Mexican), 1151 Lancaster Dr. NE, Salem
6/14/2024	Lum Yuen, 3190 Portland Rd. NE, Salem

Lunch is at 11:30 each Friday. Please join us.

Volunteer Opportunity

Volunteer Opportunity

There is still a great opportunity for you to get more involved by becoming the club newsletter editor. As editor you will be responsible for creating and publishing the monthly newsletter. The newsletter editor also participates as a member of the Club's board of directors.

If you are interested in becoming the newsletter editor, please let us know at capitolwoodcarvers@gmail.com.

2024 Club Show

2024 Capitol Woodcarvers Show



What an exceptional show. There were a lot of participants showing outstanding carvings. The auction and raffle were great successes raising money for our club.

A huge "**Thank You**" to all who participated making this one of our best shows ever.

Show Images

2024 Capitol Woodcarvers Show Images



Supporters

Club Supporters

Please visit our supporter's web sites and thank them for their support.

